
	
  

	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

	
  
Consultation – Clarence Park, Car Park Tariffs 

 
Following the Clarence Park Consultative Forum meeting on 12 November 2015 it was 
agreed to carry out a consultation on proposed changes to the parking tariffs for Clarence 
Park.  The Forum heard representations from members that the Clarence Park Car Park 
was being used for all day parking by commuters and space for users of the park was 
difficult to find.  The proposed changes will deter long stay parking by commuters and allow 
short term parking for park users. 
 
The table below shows the proposed changes: 
 

Current Tariff 
Charges apply Monday to Friday: 07:30 

to 18:30 
 

Proposed Tariff 
Charges apply Monday to Friday: 07:30 

to 18:30 
 

Up to 3 hours Free - Pay and 
display ticket must 
be obtained 

Up to 2 hours - No 
return for 2 hours 

Free - Pay and 
display ticket must 
be obtained 

Up to 5 hours £1.00 Up to 5 hours - No 
return for 2 hours 

£3.00 

Up to 24 hours £4.00 Up to 24 hours £10.00 
 
Please note the car park closes at dusk.  Once the car park is closed vehicles cannot be 
removed until the next day. 
 
If you have any comments about the proposed changes please send them by 12 February 
2016 to: 
 
John Charlton, Parking Services, St Albans District Council, Civic Centre, St Peters Street,  
St Albans, AL1 3JE  or by E mail at parkingrestrictions@stalbans.gov.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
John Charlton 
Environment Compliance Officer (Parking) 

Sent by E mail 

Department Name 
My ref:  
Please ask for: John Charlton 
Telephone: 01727 819510 
E-mail: parkingrestrictions@stalbans.gov.uk 
Date: 15 January 2016 


